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Be Curious Be Caring Be “onfident Be ooperative

HEADS' CORNER

Hi everyone,
Happy new Year!

We've had a fab start to the new term. The children have returned to school with loads of positive energy
and are doing some fantastic learning.

[ Can, You Can, We Can: Our theme this month is I-Can-uary with a focus on our Be Caring value as it
relates to caring about others but with the key focus on caring about ourselves. Using the skills of being
caring, confident, cooperative and curious, the children will build on the learning from the Autumn term. We
will be thinking about how we face every learning challenge head on and achieve success, and how looking
after ourselves enables us to achieve.

The children will be earning pink heart stickers by being caring to themselves and others, doing their best in
both work and play, and by demonstrating an I-Can attitude!

We hope you have all seen our new website. We have had lots of positive feedback about it. Please bear
with us while we finish updating some things. There is lots of new and exciting content on the way as well.
You can find the new website at www.underhillschool.co.uk.

As you will have seen, we had some building work carried on the front entrance to school to make it a safer
environment for the children. All gates will be closed just befor 9 so if you arrive after then, you will need
to go the Main Office gate.

We are not far from our target total of 10,000 FREDs. Please keep reading at home everyday for 10 minutes
so we can have another fabuolous whole school reading celebration!

Have a great weekend!

Jennie Reed and Nicola Hayles
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Can Can Can


mailto:office@underhill.barnetmail.net
http://www.underhillschool.org/
mailto:office@underhill.barnetmail.net
http://www.underhillschool.co.uk/

NOTICES AND NEWS

CLUB NEWS

We are delighted to be able to continue with our staff led clubs, all clubs and children will remain the
same until the Easter break. There have been two clubs that we have had to cancel due to staff members
other commitments and those parents/carers have been informed.

We understand that some children may be disappointed they missed the deadline for clubs last term; if
this is the case please email the office with your club request and a Mrs Sidney will add your child's name
to the club waiting list. Unfortunately we are unable to run any staff clubs for Reception at this moment
in time but will inform Reception parents/carers should there be a change.

As always please contact all external clubs should you wish to sign up with one of these, previous emails
have been sent but please contact the office should you not be able to locate them.

RELIEF MTS

We are looking to recruit Relief Mealtime Supervisors on an as-and-when basis. You would need to be
available to work at short notice as this role is to cover sickness and absence. This is an excellent
opportunity to take your first steps back into the workplace.You must be flexible, caring, responsible and
conscientious. Responsibilities include supervision in the dining hall and playground. If you want to make
a difference and contribute to the personal and social education of all our children, then we would like
to hear from you.

e The school is committed to safequarding children and young people. All appointments are
subject to a satisfactory enhanced Disclosure and Barring Service check.

e Closing date : Monday 24 January 2022 at 12 noon

e Interview: By arrangement, candidates may be interviewed before the closing date if their
application is successful

An application pack can be downloaded from our website www.underhillschool.org
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. . Improving the health and well-being of children
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New for 2022

1pm - 3pm Session
Starting January 22nd

(High Barnet - Underhill Primary School)

Ages 5 - 11 yrs / Try Januvary for FREE!

www.mysportscentre.co.uk

YOGA

y mysportscentre
Newsletter

New for £ Januar
2622 1ot Edrtion

* New Ipm - 3pm
session starting
Saturday January 22nd
(High Barnet) Try
January for Free!

Happy New Year and welcome to our first
edition of our monthly mysportscentre
newsletter where you'll find all the latest
news, updates, special offers, Sports Stars
of the Week and all upcoming events.

» New equipment for

We're introducinga new 1pm - 3pm
session every Saturday to allow for more
flexibility. This new session will start
January 22nd and is open to all members
so you now have the option to attend
10am - 12pm or 1pm - 3pm. New
members welcome - Try January for FREE!

our sports centres

www.mysportscentre.co.uk

Upcomin
Eeents =

Our first ever multi-sport
school tournament and

Reminders

Our vision is to improve the health and well-
being of all children. Your monthly
membership fee allows us to provide:

super league to inspire « Affordable sports coaching for children
children to try new | ~+ New sports equipment for schools
sports. ¥ « Training courses for young coaches

If you wish to sign your child up for Yoga this term, please see the form below with the details

Supporting your child's physical and mental
wellbeing, and fostering emotional

intelligence, self love and confidence through:

= YOGA POSES AND MINDFUL
* MOVEMENT *
* GROWTH MINDSET
= BREATHING TECHNIQUES
= POSITIVE AFFIRMATIONS
= MINDFULNESS & MEDITATION
= GUIDED VISUALISATIONS &
RELAXATION

= LOTS OF FUN & LAUGHTER

Wednesdays 3.20pm to 4.15pm
in the small hall (45 minute session with some
time for kids to have a snack before class)

£6 per session payable half termly

-

@

Please contact enquiries@lotusclouds.co.uk or




Beech
Maple

1 Oak

1 Willow

2 Chestnut
2 Palm

3 Cedar

3 Hornbeam
3 Yew

4 Cherry

4 Larch

4 Pine

5 Holly

5 Laurel

5 Sycamore
6 Ash

6 Elm

6 Hawthorn

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Monday 14™ February- Friday 18" February Half term
Thursday 31* March-last day of the term for Nursery
Friday 1* April-School finishes at 2pm

House attendance

‘ Balmoral — 90.82

‘ Windsor — 92.01
‘ Holyrood — 905
@ Sandringham — 94.84




UNSUNG HEROES: AUTUMN TERM 2021

Each term, our teachers choose one child from their class who always meets our
Golden Expectations. They demonstrate an ‘I can, you can, we can’ attitude as well
as embodying our 4 Be words;

Be Caring * Be Confident * Be Curious * Be Cooperative

Our unsung Heroes for Autumn term 2021 were

@ )

Conker Am  Alfie
Conker Pm  Amelia

Beech Imran
Maple Afiya
1 Oak Alliy

1 Willow  Maia Rose
2 Chestnut Rishanth
2 Palm Abubakar
3 Cedar Jayden

3 Hornbeam Ethan

3 Yew Eryk

4 Cherry Amy

4 Larch Andrei
4 Pine Yusra
5 Holly Tiffany
5 Laurel Lexi

5 Sycamore  Alisha
6 Ash Nivetha
6 Elm Mya

6 Hawthorn  Jay
( / /




Putting the Community First BEE Putting the Community First BBE

LONDON BOROUGH

Underhill Underhill

A Sure Start Children’s Centre A Sure Start Children’s Centre

Welfare Rights Paediatric First Aid Course

at Underhill School & Children’s Centre at Underhill School & Children’s Centre,
Mays Lane, Barnet, EN5 2L.Z

Free confidential service

Disability Living
Maternity Council Tax Support Allowance
Benefits
[ (=)
Qoo = o

Monday 10am - 12pni
Fortnightly virtual sessions starting 29.11.21

Housing Benefis . Resusgitalion pmcedu!'es ) )
Carers Allowance Child Benefit * Preparing for and dealing with emergencies
« Coping with bleeding and choking
(= f—
= =

= If your child is in Nursery or Reception and you would like to gain a

Paediatric First Aid Certification. Please contact us via email:

Universal Tax
Credit info@underhillcc.barnetmail.net phone: 020 8449 2423 ext 206 or text
07511 273564

Providing advice to families about welfare benefits, as well as
providing other advice services. Welfare Rights Advisor can offer 2 723
advice about money and can help you complete forms, appeal This is a 6 week course, free of

against decisions and apply for other benefits. ‘ charge starting January 2022. ‘
Please contact us via email: info@underhillcc barnetmail.net

Phone: 020 8449 2423 ext 206 or text 07511 273564

Underhill

A Sure Stert Children’s Centre

Would you like to improve your English speaking, reading, writing and listening skills? We will be

starting ESOL - English for speakers of other languages in January 2022, Wednesday mornings 9.15am -
11.15am. Please contact us at info@underhillcc.barnetmail.net or text 07511 273 564 to book your place.
We are unable to offer creche facilities.

This is the link for the autumn term timetable.
https://be801be7-27ae-403d-b550-
25d9901a126c.filesusr.com/ugd/9779ab e6blabf05ecf467e811c62c74d94069d.pdf
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You Can



